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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Superintendents of Connecticut Public Schools  
   Principals of Connecticut Public School 
FROM:   Francesca Provenzano, CT DPH Radon Program 
SUBJECT:  Radon Testing in Connecticut Schools 
DATE:   July 19, 2006 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Per Connecticut General Statute § 10-220(d) …all schools shall be evaluated for radon levels in air and water 
prior to January 1, 2008 and every five years thereafter.  As such, all schools are required to conduct radon 
testing within the next two years to be in compliance with this Indoor Air Quality Statute.   

The Connecticut State Department of Public Health (DPH) Radon Program anticipates that there will be large 
demand for radon measurement services from professionals.  In order to meet this demand, the DPH Radon 
program provided training to radon measurement professionals certified by the National Environmental Health 
Association (NEHA) or the National Radon Safety Board (NRSB) on United States Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA) school measurement protocols.  The attached sheet contains a list of professionals who are both 
nationally certified and who also attended the DPH Radon Program training course titled, Radon Testing in 
Connecticut Schools. 

Radon testing in schools shall only be considered valid by the DPH Radon Program if the following conditions 
are met: 

• Testing shall be carried out by qualified radon measurement professionals (see attached list) or school 
staff trained directly by the DPH Radon Program; 

• Testing shall occur during the winter months (November through March); 

• Testing shall occur during the week when school is in session with the HVAC system running 
normally; 

• All windows in the school building shall be kept closed for 12 hours prior to the radon testing event, 
and throughout the testing period for a minimum of 48 hours. 

 

Radon measurement may be carried out by school personnel who are trained in radon measurement protocols, 
but the DPH Radon Program urges you to consider using qualified third parties to conduct those activities.  If 
you have any additional questions on radon testing in Connecticut schools, please visit our website at: 
www.dph.state.ct.us/BRS/Radon/radon_program.htm or call 860/509-7367.   

 

http://www.dph.state.ct.us/BRS/Radon/radon_program.htm


 
 
 

 
 

List of Qualified Professionals for Radon Testing in Connecticut Schools 

Name of Company: City/Town State Telephone Individuals listed by 
NEHA/NRSB 

 

AA-MSA East Haven CT 800-888-8107 Joseph Raffone 

Advantage Home& Environmental Inspections Wilton CT 203-762-9898 Kenneth Rhodes             
Jim Fogarty 

Alliance Water Treatment Co. Stamford CT 800-838-0596 John Piatek 
AMC Technology, Inc. Stratford CT 203-378-5020 Anthony Vuozzo 

American Home Radon Services Inc. Brookfield CT 800-224-4441 Peter Piller 
American Home Inspections, Inc. Fairfield CT 203-259-5175 Carl R. Poulsen 
Aquatek Labs Woodbridge CT 203-389-1824 Dave Manente 
A & R Environmental Tolland CT 860-871-1412 Al Bonner 
Beacon Fine Home Inspections Deep River CT 860-526-3355 Thomas Hauswirth 
Castle Care Stratford CT 203-375-2912 John Marmolejo 
Coastal Home Inspection Groton CT 860-572-0020 H. Donald Burbank 
Connecticut Basement Systems, Inc. Stratford CT 800-319-8867 Tom Brady                         

Matthew Bednarz               
Steve Senkowicz 

Countrywide Home & Property Inspection Co.  Vernon CT 860-870-7814 Michael Delugan 
Diversified Technology Consultants, Inc. North Haven CT 203-239-4200 Christopher Koelle 
Earthwise Analytical Lab East Haven CT 203-787-6662 Michael Berman 
Energy Tech, LLC. Higganum CT 860-345-3993 Joseph Brasky 
EnviroMed Services, Inc. Meriden CT 203-238-4846 Joanna Golos 
EnviroScience Consultants, Inc. Newington CT 860-953-2700 Neal Freuden 
Environmental Transactions River Edge NJ 201-343-5353 Louis Esposito 
Handyman Services of Woodbury Woodbury CT 203-910-7877 Kenneth Accashian 
Hawkeye Home Inspections, LLC. Monroe CT 203-459-9162 John Dominick 
Homes Plus, Inc. Norwich CT 860-887-5128 Scott Harrington 
Hygenix, Inc. Stamford CT 203-324-2222 Robert Brown, Ted Tio 
Inside Out Home Inspections, LLC E. Hampton CT 860-267-6932 Mark H. Hatheway 

Inquiring Eye Home Inspections, LLC Trumbull CT 203-268-7850 Randolph Howland 
Mystic Air Quality Consultants Groton CT 860-449-8903 Christopher Muller      

Scott Adams 
Mr. Inside Out of Connecticut, LLC Danbury CT 866-791-9660 Bernard J. Barrett 
National Property Inspections of Southern 
Connecticut, LLC 

Southington CT 860-426-0769 Paul E. Peshka 

Protect-A-Home Newtown CT 203-426-3000 Maureen Sovern 
Total Home Inspection New Canaan CT 203-966-8801 William Hirsch 
TRC Environmental Corporation Windsor  CT 860-298-9692    

203-335-3500 
Erik Plimpton                
Kathleen Williamson  

Bridgeport CT 203-335-3500 David Kohl 

US Radon Systems, Inc. Stamford CT 800-343-8304 Norman Johnson 
 


